
June 18, 2007 meeting, 
 
 
The Town of Franklin Board of Aldermen had a special meeting on Monday, June 18, 2007 at 
7:00 P.M. at the Town Hall Board Room.  The purpose of the meeting was to consider the 
following items: (1) public hearing on the proposed FY 2007-2008 budget, (2) consideration of 
adoption of the budget and (3) amendments to the FY 2006-2007 budget.  Mayor Joe Collins 
presided.  Aldermen Verlin Curtis, Jerry Evans, Billy Mashburn, Carolyn Pattillo and Bob Scott 
were present.  Alderman Charles Roper was absent.    

 
Public hearing on the proposed 2007-2008 budget 
 
Mayor Collins opened the public hearing on the proposed 2007-2008 budget at 7:01 P.M. No 
persons were present to speak at the public hearing.  Mayor Collins closed the public hearing at 
7:02 P.M. 
 
Discussion/consideration of FY 2007-08 budget 
 
Mike Decker said REACH has been increased to $5,000.00.  Alderman Scott said the five 
percent raise is unfair to the lower paid employees.  
 
Motion was made by Scott, no second to give all the employees the same amount of a raise 
instead of five percent.  Motion failed.  Vote:  1 to 4.  Voting yes:  Scott.  Voting no:  Curtis, 
Evans, Mashburn and Pattillo.   
 
Motion was made by Mashburn, seconded by Pattillo to adopt the proposed 2007-2008 
budget.  Motion carried.  Vote:  5 to 0.  A copy of the 2007-2008 budget is attached. 
 
Amendments to the FY 2006-2007 budget – Janet Anderson 
 
Janet Anderson presented budget amendments to the Board. 
 
Motion was made by Evans, seconded by Curtis to approve the budget amendments to the 
FY 2006-2007 budget.  Motion carried.  Vote:  5 to 0.  Copies are attached. 
 
Adjournment 
 
Mayor Collins adjourned the meeting at 7:15 P.M. 
  
 
        ______________________________ 
        Joe Collins, Mayor 
 
 
        ______________________________ 
        Janet A. Anderson, Town Clerk 



 


